
RE: Correspondence with the Office of Emma Lewell-Buck
From: Nicola Robason
Date: 26/02/2020 (09:00:57 BST)
To:   mick.dawson@theharbourview.co.uk

Dear Mr. Dawson,

I note the emails sent to me and copied to me dated 31 January and 24 February.

I confirm that Mr. Harding has now retired from the Council, which is why his email won't be 
active.

My email dated 19 December 2019 set out my position on this matter. It remains the case that all 
complaints procedures relating to this matter have been exhausted both internally within the 
Council and externally.

Kind regards

Nicola

Nicola Robason
Head of Corporate & External Affairs and Monitoring Officer
South Tyneside Council
Town Hall and Civic Offices
Westoe Road
South Shields
NE33 2RL


